Your Excellency (title and last name of bishop):
Greetings to you in the name of the Queen of Heaven and Earth!  My name is ____, a member of _____ parish.  I am writing to you in the spirit of Canons 907 and 212 to bring to your attention a matter of grave danger to the integrity of faith and morals within our diocese.
The Association of US Catholic Priests (AUSCP) is currently holding its annual assembly in Baltimore, where they are honoring two open homosexual activists, one of which was censured by the Vatican and condemned by the USCCB. 
The AUSCP is seeking to foment a revolt in the Catholic Church by promoting homosexuality, transgenderism, women’s ordination, priestless parishes, and the deconstruction of the sacerdotal nature of the priesthood.  The AUSCP, which has been in existence since 2011, boasts of having over 1,300 members and is closely aligned with two organizations (New Ways Ministry and Dignity USA) which promote same-sex “marriage” and homosexual relationships.  It also works in collaboration with the dissident Voice of the Faithful and the heretical FutureChurch.  Just last month, in direct opposition to the work of the USCCB, the AUSCP officially endorsed the “Every Child Deserves a Family Act,” which would require religious-based adoption agencies, such as Catholic Charities, to place children with same-sex or transgender couples.
In 2020, Bishop Daniel Thomas, issued a formal letter to all members of his diocese warning that any association with the AUSCP “may be a source of grave concern due to the confusion and scandal they have caused.” 
I beg Your Excellency to investigate this organization and publicly condemn it, forbidding your priests from being members.  Because of these priests and their allies, the salvation of many souls is in grave peril.
Thank you for taking the time to read my letter.
Sincerely yours in Christ,

